
Colebrook Volunteer Fire Department 
Held on June 5 , 2017 at 

 Colebrook Center Fire House 
 Meeting called to order:  7:07 
 Secretary’s report read, accepted as read 
 Treasurers report read, accepted as read 
 Communications: None 
 Committee reports: None 

 
 OLD BUSINESS:  

 
o New Radio is in truck it will be reprogrammed. Also wireless headset 

is included. 
o Thanks to everyone who took the pump class 
o Hard discharge line from the new engine was leaking. John took care 

of it, and is fixed. 
o CNS Tom, coming Tuesday got to get the fittings and give estimates 

new nozzles.   
o Craig was going to talk to Tom about purchasing the new generator 

now, because  it takes time to make. Not official in budget until July 
 

 
 NEW BUSINESS: 

o Hannah was going to come up with some options for the T-shirt design 
o Tickets are ready, see Mr. Odell to sell some  

 
 

 TRAINING: CSP will be here doing bomb class. Will start at 6:45 at center next 
Tuesday 

 Fire House Check:  Mark 

 Adjourned: 7:18 
 

Hannah McCaw,  

Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 

 
 
 


